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PCN1057 
IX2204NE, IX2204NETR Obsolescence Notification 

 
            October 13, 2017 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
As part of our ongoing product lifecycle management process, IXYS Integrated Circuits Division is announcing the 
immediate obsolescence of the IX2204NE and the IX2204NETR.    
 
No orders will be accepted.   
 
For additional design support, please contact applications engineering: 
 
Applications Engineering Department  
IXYS Integrated Circuits Division  
78 Cherry Hill Dr.  
Beverly MA, 01915  
Phone: 978-524-6700 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Truax 
Director of Strategic Marketing 
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Part Change Notification  
 
 
The PCN number assigned to this change is PCN1057 and should be referenced in any correspondence related to 
the change.  
 
Products Affected 
 
IX2204NE, IX2204NETR. 
 
Detailed Description of Change  
 
IXYS Integrated Circuits Division has made obsolete the IX2204NE and IX2204NETR.   
 
Reason for the Change  
 
The obsolescence decision is based on historical unit shipments and product revenue performance. 
 
Anticipated Impact on Quality and Reliability  
 
Not applicable. 
 
Contact Information  
 
For any questions related to the PCN notice, please contact IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s Quality Assurance 
Department as indicated below:  
 
Martha Brandt  
Quality Assurance Department  
IXYS Integrated Circuits Division  
78 Cherry Hill Dr.  
Beverly MA, 01915  
Phone: 978-524-6700 


